
The Bovingdon 

      Players 
 

Newsletter – April 2009 
 

The Cripple of Inishmaan 
 

We had a fantastic and successful run of The Cripple of Inishmaan and we 

hope you all enjoyed the performance as much as everyone involved in the 
production.  The surprise dramatic addition on Wednesday evening just 

proved what a fabulous team we had to be able to carry on regardless!*  

Congratulations to everyone involved. 
 

 

Next Production 
 

Unfortunately, we have not been able to continue with our plans for a full 

production this summer.  However, it has been suggested that there may be 

some support for a Murder Mystery production.  This, of course would be a 

shorter rehearsal period, less demanding set and a smaller audience required.  

This will be performed on 5th & 6th June in The Memorial Hall.    
 

If you would like to be involved in any capacity please would you contact Liz 

Lewis before Friday 17th April (01442 216557, li_zlewis@yahoo.co.uk).   
 

 

AGM – Don’t forget! 
 

Check your diary, make sure you are free!  8th July 2009, 8.00 p.m., in the 

Parish Rooms on Vicarage Lane.   See you there! 
 

 

*Noel Coward said “Just know your lines and don’t bump into the furniture.”  

He didn’t say anything about curtains!! 

 
 

 


